Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 students,

We have great pleasure inviting you to an after-school event on Monday 14th October
called 'This is my School'. The event will take place between 4.00-4.45pm.

This event has been created to give you an opportunity to come into our school and be
shown the classrooms and facilities by your child, on your very own personal tour! | know
many of you have seen our school on our Open Evening or may even have older children at
WSFG, however, we still strongly encourage you to come to this event as it is a special
moment for your year 7 child.

They will feel empowered when leading you round the school and showing off their
teachers and form tutor.

Teachers will be available to say hello and introduce themselves, but this is not a personal
consultation evening and therefore our staff will not be able to discuss any specifics to do
with your child on this occasion.

The school day will end for students at 3.30pm as normal and you will be welcomed to join
us from 4.00pm. We will need to ensure the building is vacated by 4.45pm so please ensure
you arrive with enough time to allow your child to show you fully around.

We really look forward to seeing you.
Kind regards,

Mr Morrow
Student Progress Leader for Year 7



